Witlow Cocek Bus Drévers’ Hssocialéon
February 8th, 2012

Mr. Jeff Perry

Associate Superintendent,

Business Services

Livingstone Range School Division # 68
P.O. Box 69

Claresholm, Alberta

TOL 0T0

Dear Mr. Perry,

The Willow Creek School Bus Drivers’ Association formally request an
appointment for the purpose of opening negotiations on a new contract for
our Association.

We look forward to meeting with you on this matter when an appropriate
date and time has been selected and look forward to a reply from you at your
earliest convenience. We are hoping that this could take place sometime in
April. (Not the Easter week off, please )

The following people will be in attendance; Norm Lewis — President
Hope Jensen — Secretary, Nola Cotter and Verl Tolley.

Sincerely,

oo o

Hope Jensen
Secretary
W.C.S.B.D.A.

P.O. Box 1448
Claresholm, Alberta
TOL 0TO
403-625-4618
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